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Record of the regular meeting of July 25, 2001


The Permanent Council held a regular meeting to review the topics on the order of business, document CP/OD-1287/01.
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The Council took note of the report of the Electoral Observation Mission to Suriname (CP/doc.3499/01).


The Council also agreed to forward to the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, for its consideration, the request of the Government of the Republic of Armenia to be granted OAS permanent observer status (CP/doc.3498/01).


With regard to the oral information provided by the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs on the financing of the twenty-eighth special session of the General Assembly, the Council authorized the General Secretariat to make use of the budget appropriation proposed for that purpose.


The Council took note of the information furnished by the General Secretariat on the activities of the Department of Public Information as well as the supplementary information provided by the Secretary General of the Organization.  The General Secretariat was also asked to report to the Council in due course, taking into account the valuable comments and recommendations put forward by the delegations.

The Council began consideration of the report of the General Secretariat on measures to improve the administration, structure, budgetary process, and financial management 
of the Organization (CP/doc.3504/01) and, after listening to remarks by the delegations on the subject, decided to forward the aforementioned report for review by the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, with a request that it submit its recommendation to the Council as soon as possible.


The Council also took note of the report presented by the General Secretariat on the status of quotas to the Regular Fund as of June 30, 2001
 (CP/doc.3502/01).


The Permanent Council bade farewell to Ambassador Peter Boehm, Permanent Representative of Canada.


Transcriptions of the presentations and remarks of the delegations at this meeting may be found in document CP/ACTA 1287/01.
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